
Measures related to Coronavirus - performances canceled until September 1 

Slightly different together 

 

Dear season ticket holder, 

Dear friend, 

Dear patron 

 

Undoubtedly, you heard that all events, meetings and performances until September 1, 2020 are 

cancelled. This national measure to combat the Covid-19 virus (Corona virus) is necessary to 

ensure that as many people as possible remain safe and healthy. 

 

What does this mean for you? 

You have tickets for one or more of the cancelled performances in June 2020. At this point you 

don’t have to do anything yet. The team at Theater aan het Vrijthof is hard at work in trying to 

reschedule performances that currently cannot go ahead as well making all the necessary 

preparations. In case, a performance cannot be rescheduled, or if you are not able to attend the 

show on the alternative date, you will be offered a voucher for the value of the ticket(s) 

purchased. Understandably, if you have any reason for not wanting to use this scheme, you can 

ask for a refund. 

 

We will inform you in person 

As we have to deal with so many performances and tickets sold, we request that you do not 

contact our UITbalie and trust that we will inform you in person in the forthcoming month. 

 

Save your ticket, enjoy later’ 

The Covid-19 crisis has a major economic impact on the cultural sector. A new national 

arrangement has been drawn up that offers solutions for you as a ticket holder and for the cultural 

sector. With ‘Save your ticket, enjoy later’, the cultural sector is hoping that you, as a ticket 

holder, would like to postpone your visit to our theatre until the moment we can re-open our 

doors. This ticket scheme focuses on preserving the value of the ticket and thus the value for the 

cultural sector. As a result, this gives the sector the time and space to work on new productions 

for the future.  

 

Slightly different together 

We hope to welcome you again in September in Theater aan het Vrijthof. Until then, we will 

remain a podium! We continue to dance, sing, laugh, wonder and tell stories and are happy to 

surprise you with all art and culture initiatives online. Follow our Slightly different together-

program via our social media, our newsletter and our website. This way you can stay up to date 

with theatre news from our house companies, cultural tips and initiatives from our own city, 

livestream performances and fun activities for the children. For now, we do things Slightly different 

together! 

 



Take care of yourself and each other. 

On behalf of all our partners and companies and all of us at Theater aan het Vrijthof  

 

Jean Boelen  

Managing Director  

Theater aan het Vrijthof 


